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PROHIBITION OF RALLIES AND CARNIVALS ON CAMPUS 

This is to inform the University community that carnivals, rallies, etc., anywhere on campus 

are prohibited during working hours, in this circumstance, from 8:00am – 5:00pm. 

 

All Department and Faculty-based student organizations must obtain the approvals of the 

Heads of Departments, Deans and the Dean of Students before they can embark on any of 

the aforementioned activities at all. 

 

In the case of student religious associations, they must obtain the approvals of the Head of 

their religious groups on campus and the Dean of Students. 

 

It is pertinent to state that all groups must be registered with the Student Affairs Division. 

 

Finally, the Campus Security Service has been mandated to stop any group without the 

necessary approval from the Student Affairs Division. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 


